
Northern Pacific Road- June 10, 1898 
Operation 

Carbon. J.P.Morgan to Deutsche Bank, 
Berlin. 

This letter gives a great deal of in- 
formation on the operation of the Northern 
Pacific Road from January to June, 1898. It 
mentions abandoning 8 locomotives for 
heavier ones, so that the company can now 
haul long train loads and so operate with 
greater economy. The shops at- anda an and at 
Fargo have been abolished, as has the narrow 
gauge line between Wa: ce & Mission. Divi- 
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